
Oroville Civil Service 
Monday, April 25th, 2016 
 
Meeting called to order at 4:30 pm by Richard Werner. 
 
Present:  Commissioners Richard Werner and Joe King 
Absent:  Commissioner Mike Sibley 
Others present:  Lindsey Acord 
 

Approval of the minutes from the April 4th regular meeting.  Motion by Joe to approve 
the minutes as written, second by Richard; motion carried. 

 
Update on Oral Boards from Lindsey.  At this time there are only two, but we will go 

ahead and interview anyways to add to our eligibility list.  Commissioner Werner 
suggested Lindsey contact Public Safety to see if they have any suggestions on how we 
can get more interest.  Lindsey informed the board that the three oral board members 
had been secured.  
 

As there being no further business, motion by Joe to adjourn the meeting at 5:00pm, 
second by Richard; motion carried. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Approval of Minutes:  ______________________________________ 

    Richard Werner, Chairman 
 
   ______________________________________ 
    Mike Sibley, Vice-Chairman 

 
     ______________________________________ 

    Joe King, Commissioner 
Submitted by: 
Lindsey Acord 


